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RDC ROAD REPAIRS 

As some recent visitors might have 

noticed, the main Matopos road has 

deteriorated quite badly over the last 

year. Luckily a private company is busy 

repairing the road and we hope this will 

make it more pleasant for guests to 

drive out for their stay with us.  

ZEBRA FOALS 

It has been so rewarding to watch our 2 

newest arrivals growing up and playing 

with each other. A couple of our zebra 

mares are possibly pregnant now, and 

we look forward to their foals dropping 

soon. Farmhouse now has 18 zebra 

total. 

 

NEW PLATFORM 

Due to the overwhelming requests for day 

visitors lately, we have built a new platform 

which overlooks our windmill vlei – where 

the main waterpoint for our game is. This 

can be booked for day visits or overnight 

campers.  

 

NSWATUGI CAVE 

A lovely, fairly large cave, Nswatugi is 

fairly close to Farmhouse and fairly easy 

to access. It has a slight climb, but not as 

steep as some caves. We do recommend 

this cave to enthusiasts. However we do 

suggest hiring a guide, as you may miss 

things, such as the “secret” Guardian of 

the Cave…..  

 

SPECIAL OFFER 

For the months of September and 

October half day guided tours (into 

Matopos National Park) will be US60 

per local adult (minimum 2 guests) and 

US50 each for parties of 4 pax or more. 

(this includes transport to and from the 

park, park entry fees and drinking 

water). SADC and International guests 

will pay US80 each for a half day and 

US120 each for a full day.

 


